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What We Are Learning! 

We worked on the letter M with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We talked about Community 

Helpers and did a helper search, a cut and glue 

matching helpers, journal writing about what 

they wanted to be when they grow up, and even 

played Career Bingo! Karmen Macke came in and 

talked about her job as a Dental Hygienist. We 

continued celebrating Dr. Seuss by making red 

fish, blue fish hands, Horton the elephant, and 

designed our own crazy socks! We also rotated 

through several fun science centers. In Religion 

we talked about how God loves us and is always 

with us. Fr. Robert visited our classroom and 

brought in a picture of Jesus and his Apostles 

at the Last Supper. In Art class with Miss Beck 

they did a framed art project to be auctioned 

off at City Lights. 

Upcoming Events 

March  9 – City Lights Dinner and Auction    

March 22 – No School                                   

March 25-April 1 – Spring Break                     

April  2 – Classes Resume                               

April  4 – Spring Pictures                             

April  8 – No School                                      

April 10 – PS, PK, K Parent Info Night 6 pm 

Show and Tell will be on Wed, March 13th.  

Next week we will be working on the letter 

N, talking about nutrition, and making some 

St. Patrick’s Day crafts. 

 Next week snacks:                        

Monday-Blakely, Tuesday-Dax, 

Wednesday-Forrest, Thursday-Garrett,                                       

Friday-Mrs. Steckler   
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Notes: 

On Wednesday, April 10th at 6:00 pm there will be a parent informational meeting for incoming 

Preschool, Pre-K, and Kindergarten classes. If your child will be going into kindergarten next year 

(and you haven’t already had a kindergartner), you will want to attend this meeting. Teachers will 

be sharing information about their classrooms and answer any questions you may have. Please 

share this with any new families that may be interested in St. Mary’s School. 

Daylight Savings Time begins this Sunday. Don’t forget to move your clocks forward one hour! 

Save the date: Pre-K Graduation will be held on Monday, May 20th at 6:00 pm. 
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